
Erratum: BMAV 2024 Call for Proposals

In connection with the 5th edition of the BMAV 2024 Call for Proposals, published on

https://www.bienalmav.org/ on 08/02/23, an error has been identified in Section 2.

PROCEDURE, specifically in point 2.5, regarding the submission of documentation to

verify the feasibility of selected proposals for public display within the BMAV.

The incorrect wording is as follows:

"The documentation verifying the feasibility of selected proposals must be submitted by

March 30, 2024."

The corrected wording should be:

"The documentation verifying the feasibility of selected proposals must be submitted

by May 30, 2024."

We apologize for any confusion this error may have caused and appreciate your

understanding.

Sincerely,

BMAV 2024 Coordination Team
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